
From the Editors’ Desk 

Now we are at the stage of publishing the opening issue of a new volume, volume no. 3 

of our journal. For this issue our plan was to publish the follow up papers related to the 

presentations in the one day national level seminar on Astronomy at our college. Though we 

received six follow up papers but due to technical reasons, not all of those were ready to publish; 

however,  the  papers which were  received but not yet ready to bring out in this issue, may be 

published in future after required modifications. So we have a mixed set of papers, some are 

related with the seminar and some others are regular ones.  In this issue we are publishing six 

papers in total. Among these two are research articles, three are review articles and one belongs 

to the category of “innovative ideas in research and teaching methodology”. We would like to 

express our gratitude to the contributors whose support encourages us to start this series.  


